From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DENREC"S Zero emissions Standard proposal
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 11:56:11 AM

From: Alan D <delawarekid@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 5:28 PM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Fw: DENREC'S Zero emissions Standard proposal

Dear Governor Carney,

This particular proposal is a falsehood of
what is really happening here in the United States. First of all
the "Global Warming" issue is a mute issue. Warming/Cooling
cycles are prevalent throughout several millennia, what we are
we are experiencing is simply a cyclitic event. The fact is that
the batteries and chemicals required to manufacture them in fact
only add a multitude of toxic emissions, far more dangerous to
our climate/air quality than vehicle exhausts. You want to help
the atmosphere? Then adapt a mass-transit electromagnetic
monorail intercontinental transportation system not limited to
inter-continental, but regional/municipal system which is
solar/wind power,,,,,Now That would be most effective!!l!l In
addition it appears we, as Americans are being forced to kow-
tow to countries like China, Russia, Brazil and most of South
America that produce billions more tons of pollution than we do
here in the U.S.

Respectfully,
Alan Desrosiers

200 Horseshoe Dr.
Middletown, De 19709
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